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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Norwood School Library is now open every school day from 8.15am until 8.50am.  It is also open 

after school on Mondays from 3.15pm until 4.45pm. 

 

Norwood School runs these supported sessions to enable you to 

• view all the wonderful literature we have to offer 

• change your child’s reading and/or library books 

• gain access the internet 

• support your child to complete their Home Learning projects 

 

During these sessions there will be a Norwood member of staff available for you to discuss your 

child’s book choice with, should you wish. 

 

If you are unable to visit our school library at these times you can access the library online to 

renew and save books by visiting https:u006556.microlibrarian.net 

 

Through this resource you can view available books, reserve books and look at the “Who next” 

feature for personal recommendations based on what your child has borrowed previously.  

 

 

Any queries please email library@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk.    

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Healey      Mrs Reynolds 

Key Stage One Leader               Head Teacher 


